
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Parents,  

I hope everyone had an 

enjoyable break and had the 

opportunity to catch up with 

friends and family. We are 

all so happy that the 

children have returned to 

school and we can now look 

forward to a more enjoyable 

spring and summer.  

For the next half term we 

will be learning all about the 

Battle of Britain. We will 

explore historical figures 

across the world that are 

considered heroes and 

decide who our own heroes 

are. We will also be doing 

our reading and writing 

lessons inspired by the life 

and time of World War two, 

through the book ‘When the 

Sky Falls.’  

PE will take place on 

Wednesday and Thursday 

depending on the weather, 

so please ensure the 

children wear appropriate 

clothes and footwear to 

school on these days.  

 

 

Please ensure that the children 

have enough layers to stay warm in 

well ventilated classrooms. 

You can check the website for 

photos and updates about the 

children’s learning over the next 

few weeks to keep up to date with 

everything going on in Cedar Class.  

If you have any questions, please 

do not hesitate to contact me.  

Kind regards,  

Mr Hayne  

 

Topics this term: 

PE – Wednesday and Thursday (Gym 

and Dance) 

Science – Animals including humans 

History – Historical figures 

Art – Henry Moore 

English (Writing) – When the Sky 

Falls 

English (Reading) – When the Sky 

Falls 

Maths – Fractions, decimals and 

formal methods for multiplication and 

division  

Computing – Coding 

 


